
 
 

CARROLL COUNTY HISTORIC PRESERVATION COMMISSION 
Tuesday August 13, 2024, from 7p.m.-8p.m. 

County Office Building, Room 003 
225 N. Center Street 

Westminster, MD 21157 
Entrance from side rear door off parking lot A 

 
 

 
1. Call to Order and Introduction of Commission members. 

 
2. Approval of minutes from the July 25, 2024, meeting. 

 
3. Discussion of Maryland Piedmont Reliability Project (MPRP) – The Historic Preservation 

Commission (HPC) is concerned about the potential impact of the proposed MPRP transmission 
lines on historic resources. The HPC will discuss potential content for a letter expressing those 
concerns to PSEG and the State Public Service Commission.  
 

4. Public Comment – Verbal comments will be limited to 3 minutes. Written comments can be 
emailed to the HPC through Ms. Hannah Weber, County staff liaison to the HPC, at 
hweber@carrollcountymd.gov.  

 
5. Adjournment. 

 
 
 
Next meeting will be scheduled for September 10, 2024. 
 
      
cc: Roberta Windham, County Administrator 
 Timothy A. Dixon, Assistant County Attorney 
 Chris Heyn, Director, Department of Planning and Land Management 
 
 
 
 
 

CARROLL COUNTY 
a great place to live, a great place to work, a great place to play 

 
CARROLL COUNTY HISTORIC 
PRESERVATION COMMISSION 

225 North Center Street 
Westminster, Maryland 21157 

 
(410) 386-5145 

 

  
COMMISSION MEMBERS 

Edwin Gregg, Chairman 
Jessica Penn, Commissioner 
Kyohei Abe, Commissioner 

Melvin Brennan, Commissioner 
Nathan Bell, Commissioner 

Ronald Arthur, Alternate 
 
 

mailto:hweber@carrollcountymd.gov

	COMMISSION MEMBERS

